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There is no good reason to block the incredible view of the Wisconsin Capitol from public use. 
I have been to Eno Vino Wine Bar and Bistro in the evening and seeing the view of the Capitol
at night, from the 10th floor of the AC Hotel, literally took my breath away.  I have lived in
Wisconsin my entire life and had never before appreciated the Capitol in the same way.  I also
know others who have experienced the same feeling when visiting Eno Vino. There needs to
be a compromise.   I ask the City of Madison Common Council, Plan Commission, and Urban
Design Commission to delay rushing approvals for the proposed Urban Land Interest project. 
The people of Madison, people of Wisconsin, and visitors of our great state deserve to have
that wonderful view.  I urge each one of you to go to Eno Vino Wine Bar and Bistro to see that
view for yourself, before making a decision.

Jennifer Anderson
3815 West Birchwood Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53221
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